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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 45256 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Agency Spend July 2024  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
For the most recent month available please provide your usage in terms of financial spend of agency staff for 
the job types below.  
  
The job types are: 
1. Nursing (broken down to banding and/or job role and/or specialism)  
2. HCAs 
3. Pharmacy: Pharmacists and Pharmacy Technicians 
  
The below data relates to the time period 01/08/2024 – 31/08/2024. All agencies below are on framework. 
  

Healthcare Assistant Qualified Nurse Pharmacist 
Altrix Technology Ltd 2,368 15,095 

 

Aspect Healthcare Ltd 
 

18,981 
 

Athona Ltd 
 

47,507 
 

Cromwell Medical 
Staffing 

 
1,101 

 

Medicure Professionals 
 

17,352 6,372 
Meditemp Limited 

 
257 

 

PE Global 
 

3,227 
 

Pulse 3,126 
  

TFS Healthcare 2,866 183,802 
 

Thrive 
TogetherHealthcare 

1,184 9,924 
 

Westmeria 
 

18,165 
 

Zentar Healthcare Ltd 16,591 2,050 
 

Grand Total 26,134 317,460 6,372 

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
1st Floor  

Magnitude House 
New Hythe Lane  

Aylesford  
Kent  

ME20 6WT 
 

Tel: 01795 514525 
 

Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 
Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




